
 

May 8, 2025 Subject: Call for Nominations- USWCA Second Vice President and Other Positions 

The UWSCA Nominating Committee is currently seeking candidates for the position as Second Vice 
President from the new Central Region for the 2026-2027 term, All nominees must be an American citizen.  
The new Central Region includes Wisconsin, Iowa, Nebraska, Colorado, Kansas, Missouri, New Mexico, 
Texas, Oklahoma, Arkansas and Louisiana.   

In accordance with our set rotation for the oƯice of 2nd VP , the USWCA ensures that each region is 
represented in our leadership.  Individual elected to this position is expected to advance to 1st VP and then to 
President, each serving a one-year term. 

As Past President, the individual would also serve as the Chair of the Nominating Committee, making this a 
four-year commitment in total.  We look forward to your nominations as there are many capable and qualified 
women in the Central Region who would excel in this role.  

Additionally, the following current oƯicers have expressed their interest in seeking a second two-year 
term: 

 Shelly Dropkin Parliamentarian 
 Linda Christiansen Facilitator 
 Kelly Zahn Treasurer 

You have an important role in this process. Please consider the women in your club, state and region who 
might be excellent candidates for these positions. If you identify someone, we encourage you to reach out to 
them and discuss these opportunities. 

Attached is the Second Vice President Nomination Form. If you intend to pursue a nomination for any open 
position, please contact me by June 15, 2025 via email. This allows the Nominating Committee time to 
answer any questions before proceeding.  

Once all nominations are received, the committee will contact the nominees directly and provide a packet 
containing the Second Vice President Candidate Form. This form along with supporting documentation will 
be due by August 1, 2025.   

Thank you for your time and for considering which of your colleagues might be ready to serve.  Your 
participation helps further the USWCA’s mission to promote women’s and youth curling 

 

Warm regards and happy spring  
Terri Gleason 
Nominating Committee Chair 
USWCA.pres2024@gmail.com 


